3654 W. Jarvis Ave. KM LPTV of Milwaukee, LLC. Tel. (847) 674-0864
Skokie, IL. 60076 Fax (847) 674-9188

July 28, 2010

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, SW
Washington, DC. 20554

The licensee of WMKE has received notice that the proposed facility for WMVS channel
8 with technical parameters as described in the FCC construction permit application to
which this letter is attached, is predicted to cause interference to FCC file 20000630AEP
associated with WMKE. By way of this letter, the licensee of WMKE acknowledges that
it will accept any interference caused by the proposed facilities of this application.

If you have any questions concerning this acknowledgement, you are welcome to contact
me at the phone number listed.

Respectfully,
q/%- sl ——
Kevin Bae

Secretary




